



# RELEASE OF END-OF-SEMESTER EXAMINATION RESULTS FOR MUST GENERIC UNDERGRADUATE STUDENTS

The Malawi University of Science and Technology (MUST) is pleased to announce the release of examination results for generic undergraduate students for the semester that ran from 12<sup>th</sup> January, 2025 to 9<sup>th</sup> May, 2025. These results were approved by the Senate during its meeting held on 4<sup>th</sup> June, 2025 and are now accessible via the students' SARIS online portals. Students will only be able to view their results if they have cleared their fees obligations in full.

## Supplementary Examinations

You are advised to carefully review your results to identify any modules that require supplementary examinations. Supplementary examinations for both first-year and continuing students will be conducted from Monday, 16th June, 2025 to Friday, 20th June, 2025.

#### Guidelines for First-Year Students

- First Semester: All first-year students who failed first-semester modules will be required to write supplementary examinations, regardless of whether they had already attempted them during the previous supplementary window.
- Second Semester: Students who failed 5 modules or more are not eligible to write supplementary examinations for second semester; they will be required to repeat the failed modules by attending classes again but they will be required to write supplementary examinations for first semester if any. Students who failed 4 or less modules in second semester will be required to write supplementary examinations for those failed modules.

**Guidelines for Continuing Students** 

• Continuing students who failed 3 modules or less of the modules taken in a

semester will be required to write supplementary examinations for the failed

modules, regardless of the current Senate recommendation in the SARIS systems.

The timetable for the supplementary examinations will be communicated to students

via email.

Appeals Process

Students who wish to appeal their results must submit their appeals between Friday 6<sup>th</sup>

June, 2025 and Tuesday 24th June, 2025. Take note that you cannot appeal for first

semester grades this time around. Appeals should be lodged using the designated form,

accompanied by proof of payment, and submitted to the following email:

aracademics@must.ac.mw

Management encourages students to check their results promptly and take the necessary

actions based on their outcomes.

Fees Payment Guidelines

Students with outstanding fees balances cannot access their examination results until

that is cleared. However, take note that MUST does not accept cash payments or

mobile money transfers. All fees should be deposited into the university's official bank

accounts. Upon arrival on campus, students must present proof of payment, such as a

deposit slip. Additionally, payments can be made through the online payment platform

accessible on our website (www.must.ac.mw).

Bank Account Details:

• Account Name: MUST Students Collection

• Account Type: Current

Account Number: 1008811427

• Bank: National Bank of Malawi, Henderson Street Branch

Swift Code: NBMAMWMW

# For Assistance and Inquiries:

• Finance Office: +265 999 959 815/+265 884 347 017

• Registry: +265 882 642 825/+265 988 303 632

• Examinations Office: +265 988 303 631/+265 882 642 871

## Important Notice:

MUST communicates with students **exclusively** through official university channels and mass media. The university will never request personal information or payment via phone calls or text messages. Any communication to this effect should be regarded as fraudulent. Similarly, no fee payments should be made through personal bank accounts or mobile money platforms like Mpamba or Airtel Money. The university shall not be held responsible for any losses arising from such unauthorised payment methods.

University Registrar
5th June 2025